
 
 

Montana Higher Education  
Student Assistance Corporation (MHESAC) 

 
Notice of MHESAC 

Board of Director’s Video Conference Meeting 
 
 
A video conference meeting of the Board of Directors of the Montana Higher 
Education Student Assistance Corporation (MHESAC) has been scheduled for 
Wednesday, April 15, 2020, beginning at 9:00 a.m.  
 
A full copy of the agenda is available on the MHESAC website at www.mhesac.org - 
click on Corporate Information.  For questions regarding the agenda, please contact 
Sharon Eslick at seslick@safmt.org.  
 
 
 


